
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter - 9th October 2020 

Today we had a visit from the school nurse to carry out flu immunisations 

for those children who had consent from their parents/carers.  If  

anybody missed the deadline for today’s immunisation but they would like 

their child to receive it please contact the immunisation team on  

0300 55 5055 or email them: ccs-tr.cambsimmsteam@nhs.net.  

 

Our school buildings are currently closed to parents/carers therefore if you have any  

concerns at all please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email:  

office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week….Next week….Next week….   
Monday 

Music:  Remember your instruments 

Tuesday 

Years R & 1 PE  day 

Thursday 

School Nurse visit (Yr1)  

Friday 

Years 2-6 PE day 

Football Club (Yrs 1-6) 3:15-4:15pm 

Drop off/pick up times 

Class 1 (Years R & 1) 8:50am-3:15pm 

Class 2 (Years 2, 3 & 4) 8:45am-3:10pm 

Class 3 (Years 5 &6) 8:55am-3:20pm 

One adult per family.  Please arrive at 

the time set for your child(ren) and 

adhere to social distancing (2m) whilst 

waiting at the gate(s).  Pupils with siblings 

must arrive/depart at the time stated for 

the youngest sibling. 

For the safety of all 

pupils please do not 

park or stop on the yellow zigzag 

lines outside our school. 

 School Nurse Yr1 Vision Screening: 

15th October  

 Photos: 21st October (unfortunately 

no siblings outside of school allowed this year) 

 Inset day: 23rd October 

 Half-term: 26th—30th October 

Menu: Week 3 



A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 5th October 2020:  

 Reception: 97.78% 

 Year 1:   98.61% 

 Year 2:   91.43% 

 Year 3:   84.62% 

 Year 4:   93.75% 

 Year 5:  98.72% 

 Year 6:   90% 

 Whole school 93.82% 

Congratulations 

Year 5 (98.72%) 

This week’s stars are: Molly (Yr1), 

Krystian (Yr4) & Jasmine (Yr6) 

Kindness certificates awarded to: 

Leo (YrR)  

Handwriting Award:    

Lilley (Yr1), Alan (Yr3) & Mya 

(Yr5) 

Remember: Certificates are uploaded to Dojo. 

Well done everybody 

If your child is not attending school for any reason please  

contact the school office (phone or email) by 9am giving the full 

reason.  Please do not use Dojo to notify us of absences.   

Vision Screening (Y1) 15th October:  Letters were sent out this 

week, if you wish to opt out please contact the vision screening team 

by 14th October (0300 300 0123/CCS-TR.NCMPScreeningOptOut@nhs.net). 

ICS Coaching Football Club — Fridays 

If your child would like to attend  

football club with Aaron Watson please  

book by texting 07876 141107.  If your  

child’s name does not appear on the  

register provided to us by ICS Coaching  

we will not be allowing them to stay, this is  

due to track and trace. 

Thank you 

As the weather is turning 

colder please ensure your 

child comes to school with 

a warm coat. 

Please notify the school office of any changes to your contact details including 

your home address, telephone numbers and email addresses.  Thank you 


